
 

 

        

 
 

June 16, 2017 
 
 

BY WUTC WEB PORTAL 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
   Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 
Dear Mr. King: 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-170010 
 Local Rate Floor Data for 
 Kalama Telephone Company 

 
 Accompanying this letter for filling with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission is an electronic copy of the “local rate floor” data and certifications that Kalama 
Telephone Company (Company) submitted to the National Exchange Carries Association, Inc. 
(NECA) in response to NECA’s “Local Rate Floor Data Collection” that was concluded on June 
14, 2017.  It is the Company’s understanding that, in a filling due July 1, 2017, such data (together 
with any certification pertaining thereto required by the Federal Communication Commission 
(FCC) rules) has been filed by NECA with the Universal Service Administration Company 
(USAC) and the FCC pursuant to Section 54.313 of the FCC’s rules. 
 

If you have any questions about the filing, please contact me at 360-264-2915. 
 
        Sincerely, 

         
        Rick Vitzthum 
        Chief Financial Officer 
 
Enclosures 


